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I absolutely support this. Elections are supposed to be held on election day, counted 

that day and have results that day, not days or weeks later. As for ID, absolutely 

should everyone have to show ID to vote. You have to show ID to buy a beer, rent a 

car, fly on a plane and so many other things which are way less important. People 

need to stop being so lazy when it comes to voting. We need to get back to the roots 

of what elections are supposed to be. We need the security of in person voting. 


